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Dear Stakeholder, 

We wrote to you on 11 October 2017 to let you know of the ‘further proposed 

modifications’ to the Local Plan in light of the tragic fire at Grenfell Tower. The main 

further proposed modifications are in recognition of the fact that the Council has 

suspended its estate regeneration projects on the Silchester, Warwick Road and Barlby-

Treverton estates. In the future, the Council has committed that any changes to these 

estates will be co-designed with the community and be put to a binding vote. 

Alongside the information on these changes, the email included a ‘Call for further 

Participants’ to take part in the examination of the Local Plan Partial Review. We are 

writing to you again to let you know that the deadline to complete the Response Form for 

the ‘Call for Participants’ has been extended to 17 November 2017. This is to allow more 

time to enable all those who would like to participate to be able to do so. 

If you would like to register to take part, please complete the Response Form found 

on this link. Further information is available on the examination webpage.  

Responses must be received by 11:59pm on 17 November 2017. 

Please note the examination and related hearing is not about the general issues and 

concerns for the three estates. The purpose of this hearing is for the Inspector to 

consider revisions to the contents of the Local Plan following the conclusion of the 

previous rounds of consultation. 

  

https://planningconsult.rbkc.gov.uk/consult.ti/ExamReps/
https://planningconsult.rbkc.gov.uk/consult.ti/ExamReps/
https://planningconsult.rbkc.gov.uk/consult.ti/LPPRexam


 

 

If you have any further queries, please do not hesitate to contact our planning policy 

team at the Council. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

  

  

Graham Stallwood 

Executive Director of Planning and Borough Development 

 

 


